Mr and Mrs Allaway
Drove House

The Drove

Hamsey

BN8 5TA

The Head of Development Management
Planning Department

Lewes District Council

To Whom it may concern,
Re Planning Permission at Old Line Cottage, Ivor's Lane, Hamsey, BN8 5TY

We write with reference to the above and in support of Mr and Mrs Chubb’s application to
erect a single story extension to their home in order to build a fully equipped and adapted
bedroom with cleaning facilities for their disabled daughter Josie.

We have known the Chubb family since they moved to the area in 2018 and have watched
them tidy and update the house to its current condition. The recent extension is a
welcome addition to the house and in keeping with the area.

As we both have a medical background we are very much aware of the progressive nature
of their daughter’s muscle wasting condition and the impact it will have on her physical
ability and the family’s life together.

James and Charlotte sat down and discussed their proposed plans for the new extension
with us and we support their application in every regard. With the extension they have in
mind they are future-proofing the family home and environment for them to stay as a
family unit. In addition to medical intervention, it is paramount for Josie to remain within
the loving and nurturing home and to retain the strong support that she now has.

We think it is admirable what James and Charlotte are trying to achieve for their family
and fully support their planning application to achieve this purpose.

Yours sincerel

Adrian Allaway



